
Singh, Sumeet 
3/6/2014 11:15:10 PM
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Thank You!

Liza,

1 would like to sincerely thank you for making additional time yesterday to meet with me prior 
to our first quarterly meeting of the year between our teams. I was extremely impressed by 
your vision for the SED organization and your passion and commitment to drive towards 
achieving this vision. I look forward to continuing to build on the open and transparent 
relationship that you had established with Jane Yura as we strive towards our common 
objectives of ensuring that we continue to design, build, maintain and operate our gas system 
in a safe manner.

Please feel free to contact me at any time.

Thank you.

Sumeet

----Original Appointment----
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 2:24 PM ______
To: dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov; 'elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov'; [Redacted

Howe, James; Moreland, Chauna; Cowsert Chapman, Christine; I Redacted 
Yee, Frances; Gibson, Bill (Codes); Medina, Joe A; I Redacted I
Subject: Updated: PG&E/SED Quarterly Update meeting - NOTE DATE and TIME CHANGE 
When: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 1:00 PM-4:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Bishop Ranch Building Y. Conference room #4013

Singh, Sumeet;
Redacted

Dennis and Mike -

We will provide a brief agenda of topics we’d like to cover before this meeting, but do let us know if you 
have anything in particular you’d like to discuss.

We will arrange for a 45 minute tour of the Gas Control Center during this time while you’re out.

Thanks

Laura

Redacted
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Redacted
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